
NOTICE 

 

Please note that building work is being carried out at the 

Town Hall and during this time the building does not 

have full disabled access. 

Access is via steps at the main entrance on Albert Road.  

Once inside the building the lift is available. 

If you wish to attend the meeting for a specific item on 

the agenda but are unable to because of these 

restrictions please contact Lynne Rowland on (01282) 

661648 or email lynne.rowland@pendle.gov.uk   
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